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I write to protect the use of employee stock options as a means of compensation. Stock 
options provide more choices for employees to decide how they wish to be 
compensated. If the government gets involved in this important means of 
compensation, then the businesses of America will fail. This measure will destroy the 
economy. 

The FASB, through its proposal for mandatory expensing, is asking the financial 
community to foretell the future. There is simply no way the value of a stock option can 
be determined until the employee exercises that option. 

The FASB proposal severely affects the business prospects and livelihood of small 
business owners and their employees across the country. This proposal needs to be 
shelved in order to allow small businesses an opportunity to continue to thrive. 

Mike DAngelo 
2709 Crest Ave • Hyattsville, MD • 20785-2935 


